
ADVISORY: BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL, BALTIMORE FIRE DEPARTMENT COLLABORATE ON FIRE 
SAFETY COMMUNITY WALK  

Baltimore City Council President Zeke Cohen, Baltimore City Fire Chief James Wallace and 
members of the Baltimore City Council to join a public safety walk hosted by Councilmember 
Jermaine Jones in Remington  

Baltimore, MD – On Saturday February 1st, 2025, Baltimore City Council President Zeke Cohen and 
Baltimore Fire Department Chief James Wallace, along with members of the Baltimore City 
Council, will join a Fire Safety Community Walk hosted by District 12 Councilmember Jermaine 
Jones.   

Background: Baltimore has seen a rising number of devastating fire incidents in recent months, 
and fire safety concerns are at their highest during the winter months. The Baltimore City Fire 
Department has reported at least 35 fire fatalities in the past two years. According to the National 
Fire Protection Agency, smoke alarms in homes can reduce the risk of dying in a fire by 60%.   

The community walk gives members of the Baltimore City Council and Baltimore Fire Department 
the opportunity to interact directly with City residents to inspect their fire equipment, provide free 
smoke detectors, and connect them with other vital City agencies and services.  

Who: Baltimore City Council President Zeke Cohen, District 12 Councilmember Jermaine Jones, 
members of the Baltimore City Council, Baltimore Fire Chief James Wallace  

What: A press conference followed by a community walk to promote fire safety and engage with 
District 12 constituents.  

When: Saturday, February 1st, 2025, at 12:30PM. Press check-in by 12:15.  

Where: Baltimore’s Remington neighborhood – Meet at 335 W 27th St 

Media Note:  
Members of the press are asked to RSVP by contacting Tijani Harris:  

tijani.harris@baltimorecity.gov 
760-889-0058 

mailto:tijani.harris@baltimorecity.gov

